
 

For Your Information – September 16, 2013 

U of A Trustees approve new programs – Last Friday, the 
University of Arkansas Board of Trustees approved three requests 
and one notification from the College of Health Professions:  (1) 
Approved the Doctor of Physical Therapy (DPT) program, which will 
be a new College of Health Professions program offered at the  UAMS 
Northwest campus in Fayetteville. (2) Approved the creation of a 
Department of Physical Therapy in the College of Health 
Professions.  (3) Approved a new Bachelor of Science in Health 
Information Administration to be offered through our Department of 
Health Information Management, chaired by Kathy Trawick.  (4) 
Approved notification that the name of our Associate of Science 
program in Medical Record Technology, offered through the 
Department of Health Information Management, will be changed to 
Associate of Science in Health Information Technology beginning fall 
2014. The program approval requests will go next to the Arkansas 
Higher Education Coordinating Board at their meeting on October 
25th. 

Timely Matters 
 
September 17 (Tuesday) – 
Deadline for students to confirm 
health insurance coverage; 
students not confirmed will be 
locked out of network (Blackboard, 
library, email, etc.) 
 
September 26 (Thursday), 1:00-
3:00 – FERPA Webinar, I Dodd 
Wilson Building 226; all faculty and 
staff are encouraged to attend 
 
October 12 (Friday), 12:00-1:30 – 
College of Health Professions Fall 
Faculty Meeting, location to be 
announced 
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